
 

CHESLEY COMMUNITY PLAYERS PRESENTS: 

A CHRISTMAS 
CAROL  

Auditions to be held soon for a one-night 

reading of the classic story. Help make 

this 2nd annual show a success!  

NO ACTING EXPERIENCE NECESSARY. ALL 

PARTS WILL BE READ LIVE ON-STAGE. 

  

AUDITIONS TO BE TENTATIVELY HELD: 

NOVEMBER 18, 2024, AT 7PM. 

PERFORMANCE TO BE HELD: 
DECEMBER 13, 2024, AT 7PM. 

 

EMAIL: rcoach1970@gmail.com 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
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